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Faculty Policy Committee (FPC) Report to the Academic Senate, 10/20/15 

FPC launched the Administration Evaluation Survey on 9/29/15. The survey closed 10/14/15. 

Twenty six out of the total 106 faculty responded (24.5% response rate). FPC met on 10/20 to 

sign confidentiality forms and begin processing the data. FPC will prepare a brief report on the 

main themes that appear in the data and give this synthesis to the Senate Chair, who will 

deliver it to the Admin Team. The Admin Team will be invited to comment or respond to the 

synthesis. 


